
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
3 May 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Memorial Service for Mr Kemp 

Thank you to all of you for your kind words and support over the last few days. I have shared 

your messages with Mr Kemp’s family who have found it of some comfort to know how much 

he was respected by the ALP community.  

 

A memorial service for Mr Kemp will be held at the Holy Sepulchre Church on Wednesday 11 

May at 4.30pm. Parents and members of the wider ALP community are more than welcome to 

join us, but please can I ask that pupils do not attend to allow staff the opportunity to pay their 

respects privately without worrying about pupils seeing them upset.   

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Miss L Hall  
Executive Headteacher 
 
 


